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In reply please quote: 772.1/2014 Contact: Nelson Mu on 9725 0313  

 
 
23 March 2015 
 
 
Joint Regional Planning Panels 
Regional Panels Secretariat 
GPO Box 39,  
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Panel Secrétariat 
 
RE: PROPOSED USE OF AN EXISTING INDUSTRIAL PREMISES FOR THE PURPOSE 
OF A RESOURCE RECOVERY FACILITY  
PREMISES: LOT: 2 SP: 62401, UNIT 2, NO. 17 SLEIGH PLACE, WETHERILL PARK  
APPLICANT: ECOCYCLE AUSTRALIA PTY LTD 
 
I refer to the abovementioned Development Application for a Resource Recovery 
Facility at the subject site and to Council’s letter of 3 February 2015 in respect to the 
matter. 
 
You are hereby advised that the application has been withdrawn. 
 
Should you require any further information, please direct all enquiries to Nelson Mu 
of Council's City Development Group on 9725 0313. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Nelson Mu 
SENIOR DEVELOPMENT PLANNER 
 
 


